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Subject: House Bill 260 Budget Reductions - Provider Payments

Effective July 1, 2011, in compliance with House Bill 260, section 16, Medicaid payments
made to non-institutional providers will not exceed 100% of the current Medicare rate for
primary care procedure codes as defined by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid
Services, otherwise the reimbursement rate will be at 90% of the current Medicare rate.
Where there is no Medicare rate on file, the payment rate to Medicaid providers will be
based on current Medicaid pricing.

If you have questions about this change, please contact the Senior Financial Specialist in the
Office of Reimbursement, Division of Medicaid at (208) 364-1994.

Thank you for participating in the I[daho Medicaid Program.
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